
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 11th July 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In the newsletter dated 12th May 2017, you were informed of the proposed staffing arrangements for 
September.  We have a couple of staffing arrangements which have changed and we are now in a position to 
be able to confirm where each member of staff will be next academic year.  
 
Mrs Robson has decided not to return to the school in September and we are in the process of securing a new 
Inclusion Manager and hope to announce the details of this very soon.  Mrs Robson has worked for The 
Emmaus Federation for nine and a half years and is a highly respected and valued member of the school 
team.  She will be missed and we wish her the very best in her new ventures. 
 
Mrs Hewitt, who works as a 1:1 with Isabella will start a new post at a private school near Market Deeping in 
September and Mrs Chitty will work as a 1:1 with a pupil at Sutterton.  Mrs Anderson will also be moving 
across to Sutterton in September alongside Miss Armstrong.  We also say good-bye and good-luck to Mrs 
Crawford, who has worked as a TA in Ramsay Class.  Mrs Crawford is expecting a baby in September and we 
wish her and her family well. 
 

Class Teacher Learning Support 

Kirkstead Miss Preval Miss Hind 
Two additional TAs to be confirmed 

Tintern Miss Cooke Mrs Allitt 
One additional TA to be confirmed 

Crowland Miss Westfield Mrs Kemp 

Westminster Mr Cook Mrs Kosiba 

Whitby Mrs White Mr Magee 
Mrs Granta 

One other possible additional TA to be confirmed 

Lindisfarne Mr Slaughter Mr Mountain 

Fountains Miss Ratcliff Miss Sharpe 

Priory Mrs Hutchinson Mrs Mountain 
Mrs Bannister 

Kelso Miss Harris Mrs Fox 

Ramsay Mr Grove Mrs Clare  

 
 
All children in Reception to Year 5 will spend the day with their new class teacher on Thursday 13th July.  The 
children in Year 6 will spend the day in Kirkstead on a number of end-of-year jobs. Parents are invited into 
school at 2:00 pm to join-in with craft activities with their child’s new class teacher.  Children will be registered 
and dismissed from their existing class. 
 
The children from September will be registered and dismissed from their class as opposed to their year group 
class.  This will avoid any difficult transitions and ensure the children are settled at the start of the day.  You 
will be notified of your child’s new class for September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Claire Collett 
Executive Headteacher 

   


